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22nd November 2023 

 

 

NURSERY – ‘Monster Clothes’ 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

 
The book that we are currently focusing on in Nursery is called ‘Monster Clothes’ so we have been 
talking about different types of clothes, why we wear them and where we wear them.  
 
Could you talk with your child about what their favourite clothes are and why they like them, then 
allow them to put them on and take a photo of them to send into school please? You can email 
photos to the school office or if you prefer you can give a printed copy to the Nursery staff at the 
door. We will use these photos to encourage them to talk about their favourite clothes in school.  
 

 
Many thanks,  
 

 

Miss Bower  

Nursery Teacher  


